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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Rep. John Barker, Chairman, House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 
 
FROM: Debbi Beavers, Director, Alcoholic Beverage Control Division 
 
DATE: January 16, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Proponent Testimony on House Bill 2035 
 
 

Mr. Chairman: 

 

The ABC supports this technical amendment of K.S.A. 41-106.  The proposed change will 

include the cereal malt beverage act for citations issued by an ABC enforcement agent and for 

violations observed by any authorized law enforcement officer to forward to ABC for 

administrative action. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of this bill. 


